

Salt Lake Climbers Alliance P.O. Box 9157 Salt Lake City, Utah 84109 SaltLakeClimbers.org

To: The Salt Lake City Patagonia Outlet

Attn: \$3,000 Patagonia Grant Awarded to the SLCA

May 19, 2016

Dear Salt Lake Patagonia Outlet Friends,

Thank you for your support to help fund another year of seasonal latrines at the premier bouldering destination of Joe's Valley. With this grant, you help us to keep the culinary watershed of Emery County clean and free of human waste. These efforts by the climbing community and outdoor industry strengthen our relationship with the land agencies who manage Joe's Valley and show that we as recreationalists love the places we love to play and are dedicated to their care and stewardship. This effort helps to ensure access to the bouldering areas at Joe's Valley. Thank you for your support.

Yours in Advocacy,

Julia Geisler

Executive Director

Salt Lake Climbers Alliance

Julia@SaltLakeClimbers.org

